The City of Newnan, Georgia

Public Works Department

May 16, 2017

Subject: Letter of Recommendation for Columbia Engineering
To whom it may concern:

Columbia Engineering has provided professional engineering services on a
number of high profile projects for the City of Newnan since 2013, including
drainage improvements for West Washington St and the design and construction
management of a four-lane urban type parkway with a multi-purpose path.

Columbia Engineering has been instrumental in working through the
environmental studies, permitting, mitigation efforts, utility coordination, and
assistance with public information outreach.

Columbia Engineering has been responsive, mindful of costs, and has addressed
any obstacle or issue with sound judgment. They have proven time and time
again an ability to work with staffs at the City, various property owners and
contractors to resolve or eliminate problems. I consider them a very important
part of the success of our projects.

We have been pleased with the quality of work performed by Columbia
Engineering and the responsiveness of their staff. I would recommend Columbia
Engineering to any government agency looking for professional engineering
services.

If you have questions or would like to discuss our experience with Columbia
Engineering, please feel free to contact me directly at (678) 673-5560.

Sincerely,

M et KOh_

William M. Klahr, P.E.
Public Works Director/ City Engineer
City of Newnan, Georgia
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